
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Odiham                            Term 2  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

In Maths we have been learning about 

money. We looked at pounds and pence. We 

have been comparing amounts of money and 

adding amounts together. We used a 

calculator to add and had to remember to 

include a decimal point. By Emily  

We went to Love Lane to watch the panto. 

This year the panto was Jack and the 

Beanstalk. I was scared of the giant but the 

actors were funny. We enjoyed watching 

it together. By Layna 

In Growing2gether we planted some bulbs 

ready for spring. I enjoyed seeing Singing 

Hands at Love Lane. Tracy and Suzanne sang 

It’s a Rainbow it’s my favourite song. I have 

also been making cards at the end of the day. 

By Katie 

On Fridays I go for walks with Chris. I slipped 

into the mud. Chris found it super funny. I got 

super muddy. We walked from Love Lane, 

down a track, past a bus stop to the bridge. By 

Tom  

Odiham went to Millets Farm. We looked 

at Christmas displays. We watched reindeer 

singing Christmas songs. We went to the cafe 

and brought a drink and a snack. 

We had a picnic outside. By Luke   

In cooking we have been using the air 

fryer. We made cheese toasties and pitta        

bread pizzas. They were really yummy. We 

used a hob and saucepan to make tomato 

pasta. By Alfie   

For enterprise we made gift tags, Ferror Rocher 

reindeers and penguin sweets. We went to 

Newbury market to sell our enterprise 

goods. We had to talk to customers and use 

our money skills and calculators to work out 

change. By Amy  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

INSET Day: Monday 6th January 2025 

First day of Term 3: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Term 3 Ends: Friday 14th February 2025 

Term 4 starts: Monday 24th February 2025 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas! Emily, Sharon, 

Skye & Louise ☺  


